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Salamo Road Paving Work To Begin on August 12, 2010

WEST LINN — Salamo Road paving work is slated to begin on August 12, 2010. Paving is part of major street
subgrade stabilization and grinding work that began in mid-July.

Continued traffic delays along Salamo Road should be expected for the duration of this project. Paving will begin at
Rosemont Road down to Vista Ridge. Catch basin work near Vista Ridge will be completed, and then the
remainder of Salamo Road will be paved.

This project is funded from a $900,000 economic stimulus grant. Concurrent projects include ADA pedestrian curb
ramp work between Crystal Terrance Drive and Rosemont Road. The sub-contractor for this project is Eagle
Elsner. Please direct any questions about this work to the West Linn Public Works Department at 503-722-5500 or
gareen@westlinnoregon.gov.
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